
On the 2nd of February, Our new grade
8's went on an outing for Freak
Milkshakes at The Grubhouse! It was a
wonderful treat. We hope our grade 8's
feel welcomed and got to know each
other a bit better.
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Carpie News

 2 - Mrs. Christelle Retief
5 - Jaydon Bishop

8 - Ms. Jeanne Bubb
13- Mr. Joel Mokoape

19 - Chuma Mtintsilana
19 - Kim Ramashala

19 - Nastachia Schwan
24 - Justin Botha

27 - Mrs. Joanette Dreyer
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Grade 8 Milkshake Outing

Welcome to Ms

Stephanie Lines

A big welcome to Ms. Stephanie Lines
who will be teaching Afrikaans as well as
Remedial Languages.
We are happy to have you onboard!



a) Ms. Kirthi went to South Korea for 3 years. 
b) Ms. Kirthi loves chicken nuggets.
c) Ms. Kirthi enjoys being creative.



The answer will be in the next issue!

two lies and a truth!two lies and a truth!
Can you guess which random fact

about Ms Kirthi is TRUE?

On Friday, the 24th of February, we
hosted an Interschool Athletics
Tournament against other independent
schools such as Raslouw Academy and
Shangri-la Academy, Young Health
Centre and Monumentpark College. 

It was a great showcase of athletic talent
and although Shangri-la Academy won
the overall athletic trophy, Carpe Diem
Academy won the SPIRIT AWARD plus a
large number of our learners received
medals for various events!
The list of achievements will be published
in the next issue!
On top of all that, our teachers even won
the teachers relay race!
 
Well done Carpies!

Thank-you to the parents who came to
spectate and help out, we greatly
appreciate it.

Interschool Athletics

Tournament 

b) Ms Shéneille was Miss Springs 2015

Did you guess which fact about Ms.

Shéneille was correct?

Student HIGHLIGHT!Student HIGHLIGHT!
Kabelo Moiloa competed in
the Tshwane Regional
Karate Tournament on the
14th January 2023 and he
won GOLD within his
category! Kabelo has now
gone on to represent
Tshwane Region in the
Gauteng tournament.
Well done Kabelo!  We are
proud of you.










Facebook:
@carpediemacademy01

Instagram:
carpediemaca_official




Upcoming Events in March



4 - Geography Workshop
10 - LAN Evening
17 - EcoClub Hike

20 - School Holiday
21 - Public Holiday
24 - Term 1 Ends 

Each month, we want to introduce and highlight one of our dedicated educators

here at Carpe Diem Academy. To kick things off we will start with Ms Shéneille. 
Ms Shéneille has been with us since April last year. She currently teaches Design

and Natural Science. She originally studied Illustration before becoming a teacher,

which explains her eye for detail. 
Ms Shéneille is also into health and fitness. She runs a fitness bootcamp for women

here at the school and she regularly partakes in CrossFit competitions.
Ms Shéneille answered the following questions:

tEACHER HIGHLIGHT!tEACHER HIGHLIGHT!

If you would like to

contribute something to


upcoming school

newsletter (ie poems,


short stories,

achievements ect),


Please speak to Ma'am

Melissa/Navanca.

On Friday, 17th February, we hosted a
Valentines Day Ball. The theme was

Paris. The décor was stunning &
everyone came dressed to impress

then danced the night way. 



Congrats to Jayden and Germi for
winning Mr. & Miss Valentine.



Thank-you to Ms. Christelle, Ms.

Natalie & their helpers for making it a
wonderful experience!

Valentines Day Ball
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